Frinn: Windala Wilnox

Send: Tuesday, February 5,2009 5:55 P PST

To: Lauren Amimoto

6648 Barrmeshwar Hai

Subject; REIBEC: Meeting on Water/Wastewater Utilitles and Service Systems EIR Chapter
Attachmsnts: BOCASLPOF

Thanks Lauren, Attached are Barmeshwar's comiments where he noted for 2 few things
follow-up with vou. Please let me know if vou have additional information to add regarding
those items. Thanks,

-
s

Respectiully,

Mindy Wilcox, 8ICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewouod
Econnmic and Community Development Department
Division : One Manchester Boulevard | Inglewood, €4 80301

Planning |
SI3E0T412-5230  FI3L01 412-588 1 mwilcox@eltyofinglewood.org

gX{‘ELLEN{:ﬁ it Pubtic Service, ﬁﬁi?v‘i%?sfsﬁ‘?ﬁiiﬁé? to Problem Solving. mE‘TER?\z’%iN&?%ON toy Suveeed,

PLESSE CONSIDER THE ENVIRDNMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS ERANL,

From: Lauren Amimoto

Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 9:25 AM

To: Barmeshwar Rai <brai@cityofinglewood.org>; Mindala Wilcox
<mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>

Subject: RE: IBEC: Meeting on Water/Wastewater Utilities and Service Systems EIR Chapter

Hi dindy,

fam available to meet tomorrow anytime, so far | didn't have any comments on the
stormwater sections.

Thanks, Lauren

From: Barmeshwar Rai
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 9:23 AM
To: Mindala Wilcox <rmwilcon@oitvofinglewnod ore




Ce: Lauren Amimoto <liymimoto@citvofinglewood. o
Subject: RE: IBEC: Meeting on Water/Wastewater Utilities and Service Systems EIR Chapter

Good Marning Mindy,

Pl be on vacation beginning February 8, 2019 and will return back on March 6, 2018, For
water/wastewater comments, please contact Lauren [e-5192)

Regards,

Barmeshwar
w8702

From: Mindala Wilcox

Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 5:21 PM

To: Lauren Amimoto; Barmeshwar Rai; Lisa Trifiletti; Christina Erwin; Fred Jackson

Subject: Canceled: IBEC: Meeting on Water/Wastewater Utilities and Service Systems EIR
Chapter

When: Monday, February 4, 2019 3:30 PM-5:00 PM {UTC-08:00} Pacific Time {US & Canada}.
Where: Community Room

Importance: High

Hi Barmeshwar and Lauren,
As mentioned in my email, we would like to meet with you to review your comments on the
water/wastewater section of the Clippers EIR. Please contact me at x4241 with any questions.

Respectfully,

Mindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood
Economic and Community Development Department
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301
V{310} 412-5230 : F{310} 412-5681 : mwilcox@citvofinglewonod.org

EXCELLENCE in Public Service, COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMENAT?QN to Succesd,

PLEABE CONBIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFDRE PRINTING THES EMAL,



